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Trawden Forest Primary - School Newsletter

Every child matters; every moment counts.
head@trawden.lancs.sch.uk or bursar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk

Friday 7th May 2021

What another busy week we have had, even though it
has only been a 4 day week! | hope that you all enjoyed
the extra day at home.

Firstly, may | say a huge THANK YOU to everyone who
took part in the smartie challenge, some children (and
families) even managed to fill more than 1 smartie tube
- your generosity is amazing! Also a big thank you to
Mrs Sims in the office for counting all the money you
sentin - it took her 2 days!

Please see below the amazing amount raised for our
brilliant PTFA.

If you are dropping your child off at breakfast club and
you come onto the car park - please only use the
bottom of the car park near the bins and park between
the lines so that staff can park when they arrive.

Have a safe weekend and thank you, as always, for
your continued support.

Mrs Stinchon

EYFS Dexter & Martha
YR1 Felix
YR2 Lola Birthdays this week
YR 3 Maddison EYFS Sophie

YR1 Ollie Hunter
YR4 John YR5 Jazmine &
YR5 Kara Johnathan ;v
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YR6 Hettie & Alex ;}&

Are you interested in a half term holiday club at the
end of May?

Pro sport will be running an active sports holiday club
during our half term holidays :

Tuesday 1st June - Thursday 4th June 8.30am—4.00pm
If you are interested please visit their web-
site and fill in their online : https//
prosportcoaching.co.uk/active-camps/

UPCOMING EVENTS
Friday 28" May will be CRAZY

i
eaid
HAIR DAY!
Come to school in your school uniform but with crazy
hair - the more creative the better! Please bring £1
“payment” for our PTFA.
Thank you

Appointments
May | politely ask that all parents/carers

where possible try to arrange dental/
doctor appointments out of school hours. If an ap-
pointment has to be made for during school hours a
letter / appointment card must be provided to the
school office. Thank you.

T AN . You managed to raise an outstanding
OU( £700.00 for the school PTFA! That
is absolutely amazing! This money will help pay
towards special events / visitors and =
precious Forest School resources for
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Thank you very much for your kind clothes donations
so far. If you are having a clear out PLEASE NOTE the
last day to drop off for any donations

of clothing/shoes will be Friday 14th ‘ SOVRTONS |

WANTED

May. Thankyou!

Dean Street, Trawden, Lancashire. BB8 8RN
Tel: 01282 865242

www.trawden.lancs.sch.uk

bursar@trawden.lancs.sch.uk
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